
Called to Serve
Jury Representation Matters. You Matter!

Juries that represent the communities in which they serve help make sure trials 
are fair and impartial. Our justice system depends on your involvement. Potential 
jurors are randomly selected from driver’s license, state identification card, and 
voter registration records. 

The Minnesota Judicial Branch asks for your participation in the following ways:

Be Included
Get a Driver’s License/State Identification Card.
Visit https://dps.mn.gov/ for more information

Register to vote.
Visit https://sos.mn.gov/ for more information

Be Accessible
Keep your address up to date with the Department of 
Public Safety and Voter Registration.

Be Counted
Give your race data to the Minnesota Judicial Branch if
you are called to serve as a juror.

For more information about jury service, visit 
mncourts.gov/jury
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